April 15, 2009

RE: Increase in Review Fees and time to approve Plats

To All Developers and Engineers,

The Board of Directors approved a price increase of review fees for water and sewer
plans. The rate effective May 1, 2009 will be $500.00 for the water review and $600.00
for the sewer review.

The time needed to complete the review will increase from 2 weeks to 30 days. The
plans will have to be in the office 30 days before the next Board Meeting. This will also
go into effect on May 1, 2009.

If you have any questions call 837-1132.

Thanks,

Roger Raby
General Manager



